PlanningAlias

From: Lex Burnham

Sent: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 1:51 PM
To: PlanningAlias

Subject: Public Hearing 3040 Kilpatrick Ave

Hi Mayor and City council of Courtenay,

Lex Burnham writing in to communicate that I fully support Newport Village developments phase 3. Being a
young 25 year old from Vancouver, I’ve been weighing my options of where I can afford to purchase a place of
my own. I think the affordable housing component is a great thing for the community, and makes it achievable
for the younger generations looking into having home ownership.

I think this project is a step in the right direction and I support it 100%.

Thanks,
-Lex Burnham



